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                   I attended the district meeting gave a report. 
 We purchased 5 big books and a rack of literature. This is to be displayed at the 
Hiram G. Andrews center. We need to make arrangements to get this delivered.  
 

At the district meeting we the committee asked for a budget amount to be set 
aside for literature. The amount agreed upon was $50.00, as needed.   
 

We will be making up small literature packets for the committee members to 
distribute at the courthouse, for the judges, and at physicians’ offices.  
In this way we will move forward in our commitment to carry the message.  
 

Patricia and I visited the women’s halfway house and Patricia gave her lead. 
It was a good meeting; the girls had lots of questions.  In-house AA meetings are 
held on the last Monday of the month as the facility’s schedule permits. We are also 
offering temporary sponsorship to the women of the house that want AA. 
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